
 

OFFICIAL 

Proposed Conditions 
 

1. No alcoholic goods will ever be purchased or taken from persons calling to the shop.  

2. No spirits shall be purchased in a resealed box.  

3. The licensee will immediately report to Trading Standards and the Police any instance of 
a caller to the shop attempting to sell alcohol.  

4. Invoices (or copies) for all alcoholic goods on the premises will be kept at the shop and 
made available to officers from the council, police or HMRC upon request.  

5. A stock control system will be introduced, so that the licensee can quickly identify where 
and when alcoholic goods have been purchased.  

6. An ultra-violet light will be available at the premises for the purpose of checking the UK 
Duty Stamp on spirits as soon as practical after they have been purchased.  

 
7. If any spirits bought by the business have UK Duty Stamps that do not fluoresce under 

ultra-violet light, or are otherwise suspicious, the licensee shall identify the supplier to 
Islington Trading Standards and HMRC as soon as possible.  
 

8. All staff who work front of house will be trained for their role on induction and be given 
refresher training every six months. Written training records will be kept for each staff 
member and be produced to police & authorised council officers on request. Training 
will include identifying persons Under 25, making a challenge, acceptable proof of age & 
checking it, making & recording a refusal, avoiding conflict & responsible alcohol 
retailing. 
 

9. The premises licence holder to employ an external agency to conduct training for all 
new staff and refresher training every 6 months with training records sent by email to 
Local Authority’s  Trading standards and Local Authority’s  Licensing Team. 
 

10. The premises licence holder to employ an external agency to conduct test purchases at 
the premises every 6 months with results of test purchases to be sent to Local 
Authority’s  Trading Standards and Local Authority’s  Licensing team upon completion. 
 

11. An EPOS system with automatic age-verification features will be installed by the end of 
September 2023. 

 


